
EPAAC - Save the Date: 3-4 June 2013, Breast Cancer Screening Workshop, Brussels

          The third regional workshop of EPAAC WP6 [early diagnosis & screening] will be taking
place on 3-4 june 2013.

 The workshop will take place at the Brussles Royal Academy, Belgium.

 The focus of the workshop will be on implementing breast cancer screening programmes.

 To register your interest in participating, or for further information, please contact Sol Wallyn: s
olvejg.wallyn@wvg.vlaanderen.be
.      
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